
Knocklyon Road Extension 

 
Realignment of existing Knocklyon Road for a distance of approx. 1km to form a connection with Firhouse 
Road at its junction with Spawell Bridge. 

Click here to see scheme marked A-B   

http://sdcc.ie/sites/default/files/publications/knocklyon-scheme-marked-a-b.pdf 

Construction Costs:€3m 

Construction Period: 1 year 

Part 8 Public Notice published 9 December 04. 
Decision to proceed made at County Council meeting on 10th October 05. 

Click here to view detailed map.  

http://sdcc.ie/sites/default/files/publications/knocklyon-road-extension-detailed-map.pdf 
  
Present Position: November 2012 - The Council's funding sources are showing downward levels and the 
Knocklyon Road is in a project schedule which can be considered when resources become available.  
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